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SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:35:04	AM	
	
To	Whom	it	May	Concern,	I	am	a	grid-feed	solar	power	owner	and	request	that	
the	feed-in	tariff	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	It	should	
be	regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	the	increased	price	as	a	minimum.	I've	
spent	a	lot	of	my	own	money	to	help	the	environment	by	reducing	the	load	on	
fossil	fuels	and	the	electricity	infrastructure.	It	would	be	wonderful	for	this	value	
to	be	recognised	through	the	feed-in	tariff.	Kind	Regards,	Joanne	
	
Joanne	Jarvie		
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